
Dear Parents 

Fete: 

I would like to thank everyone who helped and supported us on Saturday, particularly the 

Fete team led by Towe.  I have never seen so many people enjoying themselves.  I definitely 

want to add the Punch and Judy Man to the staff team – how on earth did he get all those 

children to sit so still for so long!! The fantastic total raised was £5,921.  We will keep you 

informed as to what we will be buying for the future use of the children. 

Stranger Danger: 

We were informed late on Friday afternoon about an incident involving two Stokenchurch 

children who were approached by a middle aged man.  Fortunately the children used their 

“Stranger Danger” lessons.  Unfortunately the police do not have any leads.  We will be 

reminding the children about keeping themselves safe. 

Tissues:  

We are running very low of tissues in school and would appreciate if you could send a box 

in. 

Diary Reminders: 

 July 4th to July 8th Sporting Week – a week of competitions 

 July 4th at 1.15 Sports Day – the first part will be an inter house competition, 

followed by the traditional races. 

 6th July am Golf Tournament for Falcons at Hazlemere Golf Club.  We require 

assistance with transport. Please let me know if you are able to help. 

 8th July Annual reports issued. 

 14th July Red Kites Celebration of their Go Givers project. 

 15th July at 6pm End of Year Family Disco 

 18th July 9am - Kestrels’ Parents invitation to Go Givers presentation 

 20th July 9am - Come and celebrate with us the past year’s achievements.  There will 

be presentations, musical contributions and some good-byes. 

 20th July 2.45 – Maypole and country Dancing – Come along and dance with your 

child 

 21st July 1.30 – End of Year 

 5th September – the new term commences 

 


